
RECREATION COMMISSION MEETING 
Seymour Community Center- Room #107 
Wednesday, December 27 2017, 6:30 PM 

Members present: Joe Larovera, Glenn Green, Janice Keough, Mike Massie 

Others present: Recreation manager Zack Philippas 

ltem#1 :Call meeting to order 
The meeting was called to order at 6:37Pm 
ltem#2:Pledge of Allegiance 
All stood and recited the pledge of allegiance. 
ltem#3:Public comment 
No public comment. 
ltem#4:Correspondence 
There is no correspondence. 
ltem#5:Approval of minutes: 11/29/17 
There was a motion to approve the 11/29/17 minutes. 

Motion: Glenn Green 
Second: Janice Keough 
Approved 4-0 
ltem#6:Approval of Treasures Report 
There was a motion to approve the Treasures Report. 

Motion: Janice Keough 
Second: Mike Massie 
Approved 4-0 
ltem#7:Recreation Manager's/Director's Report 

COPY REyEIV./ED 
DATE: i /3 oOI B 
TIME: 1 ', '10 At'Y\ 
TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE 

The Recreation Manager stated that the mens 30 plus league will begin in January. The Jump 
Bunch kids program is underway. The department will be continuing with Marcy's Tennis and 
the water exercise program. There will be a snow tubing trip to Powder ridge at the middle 
school this year on Martin Luther King Jr. day. The volleyball coach from Newtown High School 
wants to bring a volleyball program to Seymour for elementary and middle school kids. A new 
solution is being used on the Chatfield gym floor in an attempt to make it less slippery. The floor 
is reportedly less slippery than it was, but still more slippery than it should be. To make the floor 
any less slippery it will need to be refinished, but there is currently no money to be able to do 
this. The first week of Rec games at Chatfield went well. There were no complaints or injuries. 
The Rec center gym is doing great, people are enjoying it and it is being well utilized. The 
dodgeball promotional video is on youtube. The department has been working on another video 

since the summer. It displays all programs the center offers, and will be released in January. 
The department is still looking into the kayak proposal that was discussed in the previous 

meeting. 
ltem#B:Public comment 
No public comment. 



ltem#9:Adjournment 
There was a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:45 Pm. 
Motion:Janice Keough 
Second:Glenn Green 

· Approved 4-0 


